
 
 
 

Dated: 22-09-2021 
 

CIRCULAR 
 
 
Dear Members, 
 
This is in continuation to our previous broadcast message regarding Voluntary registration under CDSCO, 
we will be holding a session with a Consultant on September 25, 2021 at 11.00 A.M. to discuss the new 
MDR / CDSCO Regulatory Rules which are come into effect from 01.10.2021. 
 
A Zoom meeting is being organized to fine tune our learning of the same, the Link for the meet will be 
provided shortly on the SMTA broadcast group.  
 
We suggest, as the new 'MDR' Regulatory will be affecting almost all of us and therefore it is beneficial to 
attend it and take advantage of the same.  
 
In case if you are having any specific questions on the above subject please share with us before 
beforehand via email ID on : secretarysmta@gmail.com  
 
Thank you, 
 
With kind regards, 
 
For THE SURGICAL MANUFACTURERS &TRADERS ASSOCIATION, 
 

 
(PUNEET BHASIN)  
Hony. SECRETARY 
 


